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1. The Regular Board meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m. by Supervisor Westgate remotely via teleconference due to 

restrictions on public gatherings during the covid-19 crisis.  Board members present:  Josh Westgate, Maureen Carmody, Nancy 

Hopper, Gary Karr, Rick Schoenborn. 

2. There were no additions to the agenda. 

3. A motion was made by Karr and supported by Schoenborn to approve the July 2020 bills in the amount of $19,005.25 and to 

accept the Treasurer’s report.  A roll call vote was taken.  Ayes: Karr, Schoenborn, Hopper, Westgate, Carmody.     Nays: None.  

Absent:  None.  Motion carried.  A motion was made by Hopper and supported by Westgate to approve the minutes of the July 

08, 2020 Regular Board meeting. A roll call vote was taken.  Ayes: Westgate, Hopper, Schoenborn, Karr, Carmody.  Nays:  None. 

Absent:  None. Motion carried.   

4. During public comments Bonnie Thoms asked when the next Planning Commission meeting would be held and was informed 

that the Planning Commission would be meeting on Monday, August 17, 2020. 

5. There was no fire report available for July.  Karr reported that there was no Planning Commission meeting on July 20.  Carmody 

reported that the August 04, 2020 Primary election went very well despite the challenges of using different polling locations and 

complying with the State’s safety protocols, and managing the relatively high turnout of in-person voters in conjunction with 

processing a large number of absentee ballots in the precinct.  The election workers did a great job and are very much 

appreciated.     

6. There was no Supervisor report. 

7. Under board concerns, Nancy Hopper resigned as Wright Township Treasurer, effective Thursday, August 13, 2020.  Clerk 

Maureen Carmody resigned as Wright Township Clerk, member of the Zoning Board of Appeals, Recording Secretary to the 

Planning Commission and as an Election Inspector, effective Thursday, August 13, 2020.  Josh Westgate resigned as Wright 

Township Supervisor, effective Thursday, August 13, 2020.  

8. The meeting was closed at 7:36 p.m.   

Respectfully submitted by, 

 

Maureen Carmody 

Wright Township Clerk 
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